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Dear Wonderful Children,
I hope you are all well, keeping safe with your families and enjoying this fabulous sunshine.

It has been very exciting opening all three of our schools again this week and to see so
many happy and enthusiastic Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and Keyworkers’ children!! | am so
proud of those of you who have come to school this week, as you have been so incredibly
sensible and caring in your new ‘bubbles’. You are definitely living out our Christian values in
a fantastic ‘take care’ way!

If you are still at home, | wanted to let you know that we are really thinking about you too!
Keep up your brilliant learning at home and thank you for still sharing some of the wonderful
things you are doing at home with me.

You really ALL do have the ‘WOW Factor!’

I know you will continue to shine at school and at home and work together like the amazing
geese you are.

Love from

Mrs Moore



